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Translation Oversight Committee
C/o Barry Clark
USGNY
PO Box 175
Fort Lee, NJ, 07024
July 20, 2015

Dear Friends of the Turkish Translation of The Urantia Book,

We have some extraordinary good news to share with you.  We have just received Turkish Papers 130 thru 132 from our translator. There are only sixty-six to go before the first draft of the translation of The Urantia Book is complete. We are two-thirds of the way there!

We have benefitted from some very generous donors in the USA, both individuals and Societies. They all firmly believe in the wisdom of putting this book into the hands of the Turkish people in their native tongue.  Bill Rocap is cultivating study groups in Turkey.  They read the translations as they become available and discuss both the information and the translation, itself.  It is a collaborative work between the Turkish people and the translator, led by a seasoned American reader.

However, there was some bad news that came with this recent update that indicates we need to renew our efforts to raise more money as soon as possible. After paying for these most recent papers, we are left with only $3,876 in our translation account. This is enough for about 6 more papers. And, at a rate of 3 papers a month, this means we go out of business, at least temporarily, at the end of August.

In light of that report we have asked our translator to slow his pace down to just 2 papers a month until we are able to accrue more funds.   It will cost just under $40,000 to translate the remaining sixty-six papers.
 
We are tantalizingly close to having a finished product.  If you are able to help with any money at all, you can send a check payable to 'SGNY Translation’ and mail it to Barry Clark at USGNY, PO Box 175, Fort Lee, NJ 07024, USA

Thank you for your consideration.
  
Sincerely, 
Eileen Laurence, Chairperson of the translating oversight committee of The NY Society
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